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12th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
 

I am writing to inform you that school and nursery will be closed all day on Thursday 21st March 
2024 to enable school staff to attend Tracey Lucas’ funeral. Tracey’s family have requested a private 
funeral for family, close friends and colleagues.  
 
 

Following discussion with the Local Authority and Governors, we are moving our 3rd June PD day 
(staff training) to Thursday 21st March so that the children do not miss learning in school or nursery. 
We appreciate that this change of PD day is short notice, but trust that you understand in these 
exceptional circumstances.  
 

 
On Friday 22nd March we will be having an Easter Celebration day. More detail about this will 
shared tomorrow (Wednesday). During the day children will take part in various Easter themed 
activities and competitions.  
 

 
We are continuing to support each other and the children. Please do not hesitate to contact us if 
you require any further support, or have any concerns about your child. 
 
 
 

Kind regards  
 
 
 
 

Mrs Caroline Boddy 
Headteacher  
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